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Dana Gas PJSC would like to update the market that further to its earlier statement of 

31 January 2016, the ruptured sales gas pipeline between the Chemchemal and Erbil 

power stations in the Kurdistan Region of Iraq has been successfully repaired. The Khor 

Mor plant went back to full production at 3:00 AM on Monday 1 February 2016 and is 

again supplying gas at full capacity to both power stations. Liquids production is back 

to normal. The financial and production impact caused by this incident is expected 

to be insignificant to the earnings of the Company during the ongoing financial 

quarter.  

 

Dana Gas would like to extend its gratitude to the local authorities and the Ministry of 

Natural Resources, Kurdistan Regional Government, for their support and to its staff, 

contractors and suppliers in carrying out the repair work in a swift and safe manner.  
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